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A Paz do Senhor!

 Since our last newsletter we have had a lot of family
time together and had a very special Christmas season

and New Year’s! We hope you did as well!

 Tiffany has recently started biweekly Zoom calls with
young ladies from all across Brazil as a branch of the

national Ladies department. This ministry is called
"Daughters of Sarah" (Filhas de Sara) and is meant to
help encourage young ladies in the Word and teach
about topics relevant to their lives. Please keep this

ministry in your prayers! There are many young ladies
hungry for more of the Word! 

 Aaron made a trip to St. Louis, MO, for annual Global
Education Committee meetings as a representative for
GATS (Global Association of Theological Studies). Aaron
also made a trip to Montevideo, Uruguay, for their first
faculty training seminar. Over 15 Bible school teachers
were present, and God moved in a special way! Bible
schools are such an important part of church growth
and sustaining that growth around the world! We are

thankful to be a part!

 We are thankful for your support and prayers! God
bless!
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SPECIAL
PROJECTS:

If you would like to be

involved in the starting of a

new church here in Brazil,

please let us know! You can

give to our Evangelism

Project!

Please contact us at

andersonaaron987@gmail

.com for more information!

Thank you, and God bless!


